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100 East Erie Street
Chicago, IL  60611

Public Notice is Hereby Given that the Board of Commissioners of the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District
of Greater Chicago (the “District”) will hold a public hearing at 10:00 a.m. on the 29th day of October, 2015, in
the Board Room at the Administrative Offices of the District, 100 East Erie Street, Chicago, Illinois.  The
purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on the Capital Improvement Program.

Attached for your information is the 2016 Budget Schedule

/s/Jacqueline Torres
Clerk, Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago
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